PUBLIC NOTICE AGRONOMIG BOARD

NAB HEAD OFFICE CLOSURE

The Namibian Agronomic Board (NAB) Head Office in Windhoek
will close early on Friday, 28 February 2025, at 10h00 in honour of
the late His Excellency Dr. Sam Nujoma, the Founding Father of
the Namibian Nation. Normal operations will resume on Monday,

3 March 2025.

Please note that satellite offices will remain open as per their
normal operating hours. The issuance of permits remains
uninterrupted, and all ports of entry/exit will continue to operate as
usual.

We appreciate your understanding and encourage everyone to join
the Namibian community in commemorating the life and legacy of
Dr. Sam Nujoma.
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